YOU HAVE A

RIGHT TO KNOW!

Your employer must inform
you of the health
effects and hazards
of toxic substances
at your
worksite.

Learn all
you can
about toxic
substances
on your job.

For more
information,
contact:

OHM BOCES Safety Services
Name

Telephone: 315-793-8693 and/or email safetyservices@oneida-boces.org
Location & Phone Number
THE RIGHT TO KNOW LAW WORKS FOR YOU.
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